
Public Hearing 

Town of Deerfield, NH 

Conservation Commission 

 

The Deerfield Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing in accordance 

with RSA 36-A:4, for the purpose of accepting public input about contributing to 

the purchase of a conservation easement on ~38 acres of land located off 

Nottingham Rd in the Town of Deerfield, in conjunction with  the Marston Farm 

conservation project, through the Deerfield Conservation Fund.  The Town will 

acquire an executory interest in the easement. The public hearing will be held on 

March 12, 2018 at 6:30 PM at the George B. White Building, 8 Raymond Road, 

Deerfield, NH. 

 


